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TO:  Chris Liftin 

  Motorcycle Training Center, Inc. 

  13337 Bee St. 

  Farmers Branch, Texas 75234 

 

DATE:  June 30, 2017 

 

 

Dear Mr. Liftin: 

 

This letter serves as advanced notice of the County’s decision to terminate the Special Event 

Agreement for use of Fort Bend County Fairgrounds entered between Motorcycle Traning 

Center, Inc. and Fort Bend County.  

 

We regret to inform you that due to ongoing construction and rental changes at the Fort Bend 

County Fairgrounds, it will not be possible to continue allowing utilization of the midway for 

training purposes.  

 

Our calendar shows that we have you scheduled for one final training event to be held on August 

12
th

 & 13
th

. After that date, you will need to make other arrangements for your event.  Your 

agreement will subsequently end on Monday, August 14, 2017.  

 

You also have equipment stored in a shipping container at the Fairgrounds.  Please make 

arrangements to have your equipment removed from the shipping container and the Sheriff’s 

Office building by August 15, 2016. Should you have any further questions, please contact my 

office at (832)471-2590. 

 

Thank you for your business and the opportunity to serve you. We look forward to serving you 

again in the future.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Michel Davis 

Parks Director 

Fort Bend County 

 

      

 

 
 

P.O. Box 509  Fresno, Texas 77545 

 










